
 
 

 

Motion: Installment Of Dyslexia-Friendly Fonts On College Computers 

 

 

Student Council notes: 

As the Students Union, it is our job to make every student feel included and make them feel as 

comfortable as possible in the college environment. The default font on college computers being a 

normal font gives non-dyslexic students an unfair advantage. 

 

Student Council also notes: 

There are many students who struggle with dyslexia. Every TU Dublin student deserves to get the 

same quality education, no matter what learning disability they may have.   

 

Student Council Mandates: 

For the VP for Education and the VP for Welfare to work with the college to explore the possibility of 

installing Dyslexia-friendly fonts such as ‘OpenDyslexic’ (Home | OpenDyslexic) on all college 

computers. 

 

 

Proposed by: Sheran Bahadir 

Seconded by: Roberto Leahy 

 

 

 

https://opendyslexic.org/

